

TERM 2 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 23 MAY 2025



## CRAZY HAIR DAY IN JUNIOR SCHOOL

On Friday 6 June, students in Prep to Year 6 are invited to take part in Crazy Hair Day by arriving to College with a fun and creative hairstyle!

Whether it's a bold hairstyle, some colourful clips or a touch of spray-on hair colour, we're looking forward to seeing the many inventive looks across the Junior School. Some easy ideas include high ponytails with ribbons, zig-zag parts, or a bit of hair chalk – just something a little different to bring some cheer to the day.

Students that would like to participate need to bring a gold coin donation.

Student's must wear regular College uniform on this day – just with their creative hairstyle or headband added on top!

We look forward to seeing the colour and creativity across the Junior School on the day.